
WORSHIP ON THE LAWN &  

SUNDAY SCHOOL KICK-OFF 

  

As the weather (hopefully) starts to get a bit  

cooler, we approach the beginning of our Sunday 

School Year and have an exciting way to kick it off! 

 

As you have already heard, we decided to have 

our annual Sunday School Tailgate and our Worship on the Lawn 

the same day, giving us a great time to worship in a fun setting, 

be visible in the community, and set our Sunday School classes up 

for a great year!  The classes will meet at 9:00 A.M. that morning, 

and worship will start at 10:30 like usual, but outside instead of 

inside. 
 

After worship, we will have games, hot dogs, and dishes 

 from everyone to share. 

 
 

Worship on the Lawn/Sunday School Kickoff! 
 

Sunday, September 8th, 2019 

Sunday School @ 9:00 – Outdoor Worship @ 10:30 

Hotdog Pitch-In and Outdoor Games After Worship 
 

Wear Your Favorite Team Shirt and  

Bring Something to Share!!! 
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AROUND GRACE 

 

July 13, 2019 

  Congrats to newlyweds,  

 Tyler & Courtney Bowers 

 

Cancer Pad Sewing 

Great Mission Project and good fellowship. No special sewing skills needed. Just a 

simple basting stitch. We meet the 3rd Wednesday of the month at 9am.     

August 21  & September 18
   

@  9:00am in the Gold Room.  
————————————————————————————————–—————————————————————————————————————————————-————————— 

Lunch Bunch 

Come have lunch at Glenbrook Mall Food Court near JC Penny’s on the last 

Thursday of the month at 12 noon    -    August 29 & September 26 at 12:00pm  

 ————————————————————————————————–—————————————————————————————————————————————-————————— 

 

** Sarah Circle will meet Sept. 12 @ 1:00pm in the Fellowship Hall** 

 

Grace will be helping out on: 

 

Sunday -   8/18/19  

Monday -  8/19/19 

 Tuesday -  8/20/19

 

 We plan to do cookout food for Sunday but the other two nights 

are flexible (make your own tacos has been a favorite).  

Volunteers/cooks may contact Betsy Kachmar at: 
 

NEW phone number: (260) 740-7168   

E-mail: betsy_kachmar@yahoo,com 

or catch her at church! 

 JUST NEIGHBORS 

INTERFAITH HOSPITALITY NETWORK 



CONGREGATIONAL LIFE 

 

TinCaps Game Wrap Up - on July 21, twenty three brave people 
endured the very scorching, hot temperatures and went to a TinCaps 
game.  What with the hot dogs, pretzels, and ice cream we tried to 
stay cool as we watched the game.  The attendance that day at the 
game was very small, so it was like we almost had an entire 
section to ourselves.  Thank you to everyone who attended and also to 
John Current for driving the van! 

 

  Pizza Anyone? - Friday, August 23 @ 6:00pm will be 

make your own pizza and a movie night here at Grace.  

Please mark your calendars and plan to attend.  The movie 

will be about Mr. Rogers and will be the kick-off to a 

book study for the fall months culminating with the new movie being 

released in November.  Details to follow in the bulletin or call the 

church office. 
 

  Neighborhood Stroll - come take a stroll with us on Wednesday, 

August 7 @ 6:00pm. We will split up into 2 groups and say “hello” 

to fellow neighbors of Grace as we walk. There will be a water  

station setup at the church. 
 

  Pastor’s Night at Ted’s Market on July 18 was hot (but we 

were inside) and loud (because we were inside). Nine members  

attended and we enjoyed good food, good music, and good  

fellowship! 

AROUND GRACE 

Hailey Bower’s Graduation Celebration! 



GRATITUDE NOTES 

 

Please consider donating to the Legacy Birthday Fund.  

The Legacy Fund is an investment fund providing for the 

future of Grace.  It will use the interest earned to 

promote special projects in areas of missions, 

property, and programs. 

If you would like to donate, the decorated  

birthday box is in the Narthex. 

LEGACY BIRTHDAY FUND 

 

Jill Werling, Nancy Current, and Tammy Menkes recently took 

communion to four members who have difficulty getting to 

church.  It was extremely gratifying to 

be able to provide this service to them 

and to see their appreciation.  

 Thank you to all who served! 

BIRTHDAYS  &  

ANNIVERSARIES 

 


